
 
 

Non-Executive Board Member 

National Register of Public Service Interpreters (NRPSI) Ltd 
 
A vacancy has arisen for a lay member of our board.   
 
The NRPSI Board of Directors consists of 7 non-executive directors of whom 4, including 
the chair are lay members, and 3 are practitioner members, who must be NRPSI 
registered interpreters. A vacancy has arisen for a non-executive lay board member, 
who is keen to embrace our values while helping to guide the organisation and 
interpreting profession through an evolving political and economic climate.  
 
We are a company limited by guarantee, and the role requires an individual with 
experience and understanding of corporate governance and working as a non-executive 
member of a board. S/He will display a clear understanding of a voluntary regulated 
sector and what non-executive leadership can bring to the organisation. At present 
applications from those with marketing experience or with an understanding of public 
sector policy making would be particularly welcomed. 

The board meets at least six times a year, albeit at present online rather than face to 
face, and there are occasional other meetings or responsibilities that members are 
expected to undertake. In normal circumstances meetings are usually held in our offices 
at Token House in central London.  

An annual allowance of £1,750 is made. Relevant and reasonable expenses are 
reimbursed. The appointment will be made for a three-year term. 

If you are interested in this role and would like further information a briefing pack is 
available by email request from our Chairman, Ted Sangster chairman@nrpsi.co.uk.  

Ted would also be pleased to arrange a telephone discussion with any potential 
applicants wanting further details to assist in their decision as to whether to apply.   

Application is by CV and brief covering letter (no more than 2 sides of A4) to be sent by 
email to the chairman.  
 
Shortlisted candidates will be invited to interview (online or in person depending on the 
circumstances at the time) by a panel consisting of the chairman, at least one other 
director and the Executive Director.  
 
The closing date for applications is Monday 6th September.  


